
                    
  

 

Save the date! 
 

Dear SFI Alumni, 

The 19th SFIAA Golf Trophy will take place on Friday, 13 September 2024 (from approx. 

10.30 am) in the Golf Club Küssnacht am Rigi. Please reserve this important golf date in 

your agenda already now. 

The attractive 18-hole course (par 68) in the heart of Switzerland offers players of all abilities 

a fair, sporting challenge in dreamlike surroundings. More information can be found here: 

https://www.golfkuessnacht.ch/en/. 

On this beautiful course we play a handicap effective Stableford tournament over 18 holes. 

This year we will also offer an introductory course for new golfers. As every year, we 

meet after the golf for an aperitif and afterwards for an exchange over dinner at the Club 

Restaurant. 

The invitation with all details and the naming of the sponsors will be sent out in the next 

weeks. Please contact me at +41 79 223 33 00 or urs.weisstanner@bluewin.ch, if someone 

would like to sponsor a contribution or prizes. 

I wish everyone a successful golf season and look forward to seeing you again in 

September. 

Sporty greetings, 

Urs 
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